
 

 

 

 

 

 

Notice  

Dated: 29 11 2024 

With reference to GO: 730-EDN(CS)10M-95/14 dated November 25, 2024, the college 

administration has scheduled the second phase of admission in standalone mode and 

announced the dates in the prior notification on college admission portal. However, this is to 

notify everyone involved that the further process of second phase of the standalone admission 

process has been withdrawn because no candidates have applied for any of the offered 

courses. We sincerely apologize if this has caused you any inconvenience. If you want any 

additional information or clarification, please get in touch with the College office. I 

appreciate your understanding. 

 

 

For any suggestion and complain mail us to  

ggdckadmission@gmail.com  

Government of West Bengal 

Government General Degree College, Keshiary 
(Affiliated to Vidyasagar University) 

Telipukur, Tilaboni Mahishamura, Keshiary, Paschim Medinipur, PIN: 721135. 

Sd/- 

Officer-in-Charge  

GGDC, Keshiary 

 Officer in Charge 

GGDC, Keshiary 
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